From: Mark Lockye'
Sent: 08 April 2025 11:18

To: Planning

Subject: Ref: 2025/0484/P

To whom it may concern:

I am a resident of Banyan house on the Lithos Road estate.

I wish it to be known my objection to the extra height proposed by Labour councillors to the proposed
housing blocks to be built on the O2 site.

I hear residents objections are being sidelined or dismissed. Let me be clear. It is an absolute dereliction of
responsibility to not hear and understand the residents who will lose views, and sunlight.

Don’t be |l Listen to people who actually LIVE here. Did you hear that? Actually LIVE here!
Please, re think this and STOP being selfish. Listen to the community who will be directly affected by this.

And DON’T bother sending me a mamby pamby response either. You’ll get short thrift. Save it. Just do the
right thing.

Mark Lockyer.



